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PARTICIPATE IN THE FIRST ANNUAL RIDE-2-ACHIEVE CITYWIDE BIKE TOUR
AND CLAM BAKE OCTOBER 15

This is a Cleveland Police-led community bike ride to engage and motivate students to come to school
every day and achieve success, both academically and as citizens of their community. It will kick off at
Louis Agassiz Elementary School and culminate with a Unity Clam Bake at Cleveland Public Safety
Central. Please register by Friday, Oct. 13. $20 for the ride; $30 for Unity Clam Bake only or $40 for both
the ride and Unity Clam Bake.

Info and Registration

http://mailchi.mp/clevelandpolicefoundation/cleveland-police-foundation-august-2017-partner-newsletter-364275?e=[UNIQID]
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/ride2achieve-citywide-bike-tour/


CPF POLICE OFFICER OF THE MONTH, OCTOBER 2017

According to his immediate supervisors, PO
Antonio Andino is an exemplary police officer
who engages in community policing on a daily
basis. Part of his approach to policing the
community is accomplished in a unique way.
Before becoming an officer he worked as a
barber – and now donates his time to the kids in
the 4th District by giving them professional
haircuts because he feels in order to excel in
school you have to look sharp. He gave haircuts
to students at Charles Dickens Elementary
during a recent community event, “Literacy in the
Hood,” and all the kids left with confidence and
smiles on their faces. 

When asked about PO Andino and his efforts, Lt.
Brian McEntee of the 4th District stated, “He is
an excellent officer and besides donating his time to giving haircuts, he likes to engage the community
and promotes citizen and police officer interaction. He is a true community policing officer and is an
invaluable asset to the Cleveland Division of Police.” For his commitment to the community and
especially to our children the Cleveland Police Foundation is honored to recognize PO Antonio Andino as
the Police O�cer of the Month for October 2017. 

More about the Police O�cer of the Month Program...

SUPPORT OUR MISSION - BECOME A FRIEND

http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/awards/police-officers-month/


Our mission is to strengthen the bonds between the Cleveland Division of Police
and the citizens it serves, working together to make our city safer for all. To
accomplish that goal, the Cleveland Police Foundation works proactively to
support and invest in programs, community policing initiatives and engagement,
events that foster stronger relationships between citizens and police officers,
and police charities.

Your participation will make a direct impact on the future of our community and
give you a sense of pride knowing you are an official FRIEND of the Cleveland
Police Foundation. 

Learn More | Join Now

HEALTH & JUSTICE FAIR OCTOBER 28

SAFETY WORKSHOPS • EXPUNGEMENT CLINIC  • WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOPS  •
WELLNESS WORKSHOPS • DRUG TREATMENT SUPPORT • RE-ENTRY RESOURCES • RECORDS SEALED,
NOW WHAT? • CHILD SUPPORT MODIFICATIONS • MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES • MANY MORE… 

Please join us Saturday, October 28 at Martin Luther King Jr. Academy. This is an event for the whole
family, not just adults; activities for children of all ages. Free admission and refreshments. Funds raised
will benefit MLK students! 

More about the Health & Justice Fair...

http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/friends/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/friends/#join
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/cpf-health-justice-fair/


"BOLO"  
Be on the Lookout: Mark Your Calendar

Saturday, October 14 
17th Annual 2nd District Baby Shower
Bene�t 

Sunday, October 15 
City-Wide Bike Tour and Clam Bake to
Kick Off National Walk to School Month 

Saturday, October 21 
11th Annual Handgun Buyback 

Tuesday, October 24 
The Greater Cleveland Safety Forces Holy
Name Society Annual Memorial Mass 

Saturday, October 28 
Cleveland Police Foundation's Health &
Justice Fair 

Thursday, November 9 
2017 AMBER Alert Training in
Independence 
 

Thursday, November 16 
Greater Cleveland Safety Forces Holy
Name Society Annual Reverse Ra�e 

Friday, November 10 
4th Annual City of Cleveland Veterans
Day Parade 

Saturday, December 2 
CPD Children's Holiday Party 

May 12-20, 2018 
Greater Cleveland Police Week 

May 17-20, 2018 
33rd Annual Greater Cleveland Police
Memorial Commemoration

In the News Around Town

TRIBUTE TO THE BLUE CELEBRATION A GREAT SUCCESS 

The Hofbräuhaus Cleveland on Thursday, September 28, 2017 was the scene of the time, where a sellout

https://www.facebook.com/events/124607344859935/?ti=ia
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/ride2achieve-citywide-bike-tour/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/handgun-buyback/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/cpf-health-justice-fair/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/event/2017-amber-alert-training/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/event/greater-cleveland-safety-forces-holy-name-societys-annual-reverse-raffle/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/event/4th-annual-city-cleveland-veterans-day-parade/
http://www.policememorialsociety.org/annual-commemoration/
http://www.policememorialsociety.org/annual-commemoration/


crowd honored excellence in community service.  

Celebrity emcees Mike & Sharon Hargrove added their charm and wit to the festive atmosphere while
everyone enjoyed great food, entertainment and winning scores of amazing auction items. 

Honorary Chairs Chief Calvin Williams, Retired Chief Ed Kovacic and State Representative Tom Patton
joined with Mayor Frank Jackson, Safety Director Mike McGrath and many other dignitaries in
recognizing:

Man of the Year, James F. Doyle
Police O�cer of the Year, Sgt. Mitchell Sheehan
Community Service Award, the Cops, Kids and Christmas Program
CPF Founders Award, Charles W. Lane, Jr. 

In addition to the annual award recipients, 18 Police Officers of the Month were honored for their efforts
in giving back to the community.  

Congratulations to all who were recognized, and many thanks to all who came out to support them, the
Division of Police, and the Cleveland Police Foundation.   

http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/cleveland-police-foundation-2017-edward-lozick-memorial-man-year-james-f-doyle/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/cleveland-police-foundation-2017-samuel-h-miller-police-officer-year-sergeant-mitchell-sheehan/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/cleveland-police-foundation-2017-thomas-d-ganley-memorial-community-service-award-cops-kids-christmas-program/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/cleveland-police-foundation-2017-founders-award-charles-w-lane-jr/




 

CLEVELAND POLICE FOUNDATION ELECTS NEW SECRETARY

The Executive Committee of the Board of Directors of the
Cleveland Police Foundation has  a new member. Nancy
Feighan, who has served on the board for over three years,
was elected to the Secretary position.  

Nancy has been an active member of the board, and
serves as Co-Chair of the Community Engagement and
Tribute to the Blue Celebration Committees.  

When elected, Nancy remarked, "I appreciate the
confidence that my fellow board members have placed in
me and look forward to continuing to work toward helping
the Cleveland Police Foundation succeed in its mission." 
 

 



THIRD DISTRICT COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS
The Third District Community Relations Committee Awards program was held September 2017 at the
Fatima Family Center. The Master of Ceremonies once again this year was TV Channel 19’s personality
Harry Boomer who assisted in handing out well deserved awards to police and citizens in the Third
District community.

Also included in these awards were the Community Service Plaques Bob Guttu had the pleasure of
distributing to an officer, individual and business. Detective Anthony Spencer was our officer honoree,
Chia-Min Chen, the City of Cleveland's Asian Liaison was recognized as an individual honoree, and Matt
Thornicroft accepted an award honoring Pierre's Ice Cream. On hand to honor the recipients were Mayor
Frank Jackson, Chief Calvin Williams, Safety Director Mike McGrath and numerous other city dignitaries.
The evening concluded with a delicious dinner and all in all it was a very special event for not only the
recipients and their families, but those who attended to honor these outstanding individuals. 

SEPTEMBER RECAP MONTAGE



Cops for Kids, CLE-BEE, hurricane relief and more… read all about it here! 

http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/news-around-town/


Safety and Crime Prevention Tips: Domestic Violence Series

 
The Cleveland Police Foundation, in partnership with the Cleveland Division of Police and the Ohio
Crime Prevention Association present these tips so citizens can help to make our community safer. 

Domestic Violence Series

Part 1: Safety with an abuser
Part 2: Plan for safety
Part 3: Safety tips for those who have left their abusers

Safety is everyone's business. Practice good safety measures. Stay alert; if you see something, say
something.

http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/domestic-violence-safety-abuser/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/domestic-violence-plan-safety/
http://www.clevelandpolicefoundation.org/safety-tips-victims-left-abusers/


Subscribe to our website
news articles, safety tips
and The Partner 
To receive articles in your
inbox, subscribe to our
newsfeed here.  Forward
this email and ask friends to sign up here. 

Subscribe

Join us on Facebook 
Keep in touch with what's happening. Join
our social community on Facebook! News,
videos, photos and other items of
interest.  

CPF on Facebook 

 

The October 2017 Partner

Contributors: Angela Thi Bennett, Robert M. Guttu, Keith Sulzer, Cleveland Division of Police and the Ohio
Crime Prevention Association 

Co-editors: Marilyn Jech, Charles W. Lane, Jr. and Kathy Smith

Share Tweet Forward

The Cleveland Police Foundation is the official charity for the Cleveland Division of Police and the only
organization authorized to solicit charitable contributions on its behalf. 

In addition to providing funding for youth and community outreach programs, community policing and
engagement initiatives, safety & crime prevention programs, and supporting the members of the
Cleveland Division of Police to help them better perform their duties, the CPF proudly supports the
following charities in accomplishing their mission. 

                  

Contributions to the CPF are tax deductible under section 501 (c)(3) of the IRS Code. 
 

Donate Here

Thank you for supporting the mission of the CPF.
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